
       Newsletter – September  2022 

                                                September  Birthday 

Kayden Sept.1                          James B Sept.6             Desira Sept.25 

                                                                                     Important September  Dates 

                                                            September 29,Thursday –Wear Orange  
 
We will be closed on following days : 
 
September 5,Monday– Labour Day 
September 30,Friday-National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 

Our Newsletter for every month is posted on our website. Please do check our new website       

regularly. 

                                     Please check HiMama for regular  updates. 

                                                                                    Web -www.lllchildcare.com 

                                         email- lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com   
                                                                      780 987 3349  

Its back to school time and we are ready to get things rolling… 
We hope that you all had a wonderful summer and made lasting memories. 
It was great to see some of our families at splash parks and touch base with the children.  Funny 
how surprised they are to see us outside preschool time! 
We are excited to see all our returning families and we welcome all our new families to Learn 
Love ’N Laugh. Let the adventures begin!!!  

If your child/ren are attending Robina Baker please arrive by 8:10 am at the latest. Arriving any 

later may result in your child/ren missing transportation to school . 

If your child/ren attend Holy spirit please arrive by 8 am. Arriving any later may result in your 

child/ren missing transportation to school. 

 Please do call or send us a message on Hi-mama if your child/ren will not be at daycare for the 

day or if your drop off/pickup arrangements are to change for the day.   

                                                          Important Reminders 

Please dress according to weather as we are going through different pattern of the weather 

this year. 

Please clean out all cubbies container and label all bottles, Sippy cup, caps with your child 

name. (feel free to ask us for sanitizer, tape and black sharpie pen). 

Please note Fee payments are due on the first of each month.  


